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IX.   NEW BUSINESS 
 
 
  
 
 
 
  

  

Mural Camp Proposal 
 
 Mrs. Diana Ezell 
 Assistant Superintendent 
 
 
Ms. Anna Lindsey, art teacher at Tupelo High School, would like to conduct a camp 
for high school students where they would become qualified to paint murals.  The 
students would be trained to paint murals on commission at TPSD schools as 
needed.  The enclosed proposal is provided for your review.   
 
Any murals painted at any Tupelo Public Schools must be approved in advance by 
Operations Director Julie Hinds.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

         ACTION BY THE BOARD: 
 

             Motion     Second   Yes       No        Abstain     Absent  

  Mr. Clayborne (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mrs. Heyer (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mr. Nail (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mr. Prather (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

  Mr. Tucker (   )      (   )     (   ) (   )     (   )    (   ) 

 
        PASSED:      Yes  (    )    No  (    ) 

  

Action 


